
 

Glendale Elementary - School Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

 February 21, 2023 

Call To Order 

The meeting of the Glendale Elementary - School Advisory Committee was called to order at 6:06 PM on 02-

21-23 in room 514 by SAC President, Patty Poysell. 

Present 

Mary Byrd, Karley Currey, Ann Montgomery, Cassandra Flores, Patty Poysell, Courtney DiPietro, Molly 

McCloskey. 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Approval of the minutes will be postponed until the March meeting due to a lack of a quorum.  

Old Business 

a) SAC funds – current balance is $5,116.01 

New Business: 

a) Drive Line – Ms. Flores would like an approval of the purchase of Driveline to be on the agenda for the 

March meeting. Ms. Flores will have the exact amount of the purchase at the March meeting.  

b) Friday Fest 02/24 – Glendale, along with a few other schools, will be at a table set up by the district. 

The times will be from 6-9p.m. at the Downtown Vero 14th Ave area.  

c) Family Math Engagement Night – Feb. this will be a nighttime event for parents to come with their 

students and play fun math games. There will be booths with one or two activities from each grade 

level. There will also be an area where parents can learn how to access the new math curriculum online.  

There will be math manipulatives that will be given to parents as a goodie bag. Kona Ice and the Source 

Food Truck will be onsite for additional food purchase.  

d) Steam Fest – March 4th Glendale will have a booth at the IG center at the district led event. Different 

aspects of Environmental Science projects that are happening on campus will be shown at the table, as 

well as, the Glendale shirts.  

e) District Science Fair – March 11th at 8:00 – 8:30 a.m. at VBHS.  

f) Spring Break Camp –Fifty to sixty 3rd to 4th grade students were given a permission slip for the Spring 

Break Camp that will take place on March 21-23. This camp will be for a couple hours in the morning. 

Science, Math, and ELA Standards.  

g) Testing Update & Q and A – Ms. Castillo was unable to attend tonight’s meeting so she will be at the 

next meeting in April to give us an update on testing schedules.  

Unscheduled Topics 

a) Parent Survey– a message will be going out that the surveys will be available soon. It will be available 

online and we will also have a paper copy if needed. This year students will need to have their parent’s 

permission to complete the student survey. The consent form will be on the student’s Focus account and 

students will be able to access the survey only if their parents/guardian has given their consent.  



b) Skate Night – March 16th PTA will host another skate night.  

Next meeting will be April 17th, 2022.  

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:56 by SAC President, Patty Poysell. 

Minutes submitted by: Courtney DiPietro  

Approved by: SAC Committee 4/17/23   


